	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	December 16, 2019

	
Hi,

We will be going to the dinosaur museum on Monday at 10 a.m. 
We will also be enjoying some fun Christmas crafts and activities this week!  Santa will be coming for a visit on the 19th at 1:30p.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If your child is attending the movie on Friday and leaves at 11:30.   Please pick them up at the movie theater.  The show will be over around 12p.m. 

Parent gifts will be going home on Monday.  They will on top of cubbies. 

We will be cleaning out cubbies on Wednesday.  Items in cubbies will be bagged up to take home so they can be cleaned. Please bring back water bottles, slippers and extra clothes that are weather appropriate for the new year.  Thank you! 

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and I will see you all in the New Year.  
–Laura 

Thank you to those who brought snack this week!  



	

Upcoming Dates:


· Christmas Break- Dec. 21st -Jan.5th- School Reopens January 6th 
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